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Raszka Shelley

From: Rebecca Prochaska <rprochaska7@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 2:34 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Wolves - Oppose HB 3515

Hi Shelley,  
 
Please share my comments around opposing HB 3515 with the House Committee: 
 
Supporting legislation that would ban wolves from ever being included on the state's list of threatened or endangered 
species is irresponsible unethical. With only 77 wolves, the population in Oregon has not recovered.  
 
This type of policy-making is reckless considering wolves have not been restored nationally and are listed as 
"endangered". More than 50 world-renowned wildlife biologists and scientists state wolves should remain protected under 
the ESA. Please reference the link to the letter below.  
 
http://blog.humanesociety.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/02/WolfScientistCongress_SignOnLetter-FINAL.pdf  
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Rebecca Prochaska 


